
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
February 24, 2024 
 
Dear Warren, 
 
At the annual meeting of the Camp Waupaca Reunion Group 
council of directors on Saturday August 12th, 2023, you were 
UNANIMOUSLY voted into the Camp Waupaca Hall of Fame 
for your 18 years of dedicated service to Camp Waupaca For 
Boys.  This meeting was fittingly held at the Horseshoe at 
Camp Waupaca with you in attendance! 
 

You will primarily be remembered for your service on the 
waterfront, teaching over 10,000 boys to swim and waterski!  
But you will also be remembered for your countless other 
contributions to camp, including horseback riding, general 
maintenance, spring preparations, and confidant to Manny 
Desnet. 
 

Please accept this certificate of lifetime achievement for 
everything you did for camp and the directors and of course, 
the campers.  Wishing you all the best. 
 

Best regards, 
 
 
 
Mike Lurie 

Camp Waupaca Reunion Group 
3309 Lachman Court NE 
St. Michael, MN  55376-8451 
www.campwaupaca.com 


